April 16, 1978 General Delivery Linville, N.C.

Roadside Theater Box 743 Whitesburg, Ky.

Dear Sirs:

I saw your presentation of "Red Fox/Second Hangin'" at Lees-McCrae College, Banner Elk, N.C. on Friday April 16. I had to write to tell you how entertaining and informative it was to me and as far as I could tell, to everyone else in the audience that night.

It was really refreshing to see the reactions of all those students and teachers (mostly flatlanders) to a real piece of mountain storytelling as opposed to the complacency and boredom most of these folks would have shown if observed reading the written history of the Appalachians. Your efforts in keeping such tales alive are most worthy and important. Hope you'll keep it up.

Thank you,

Ernest E. Roberts